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Firstly apologies for the lateness of my email, life got in the way!

We would appreciate you up holding the objections towards the planninng application on Hawtghomn Field 
(Stoney Stile).

This is due to the severe influx of traffic on this already overcrowded and dangerous and damaged roads in 
Archenfield. Also the proposed access to Hawthorn Field is tiny and when the school is open the morning 
and afternoon traffic is already horrendous and causes frustrations to the parents collecting their children 
from school as well as the local residents and you want to add to this.

Ross on Wye as a town already struggles due to the lack of infrustructed in the town, such as Drs/Dentists 
and schools - where is everyone going to go when all the empty houses in St Marys Village are occupied???

On another note Hawthorn Field FLOODS every winter, if building on this site where will this water go?

We hope you will accept our objections.

Kind regards

John Fau! & Lache! ooAs - Leeidente ofArchenfieldLoad.
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